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Mrs. McGinn’s News!  Issue 8


October 21, 2016


First Grade – St. Viator School














Addison!


Addison did a great job with her poster and Frankie had lots of fun!  Her guinea pig, Sandy visited and her sister Riley read to the class!


Next Week: Carson!


BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION: Please send in any box tops from products you use!  We will count them at the end of each month, with a prize going to the class with the most!





   














Dates to Remember .  


October 26- Class Mass.  8:15 a.m.


October 24-28- Red Ribbon Week


October 27- Red Dress Down Day


October 28- Art Zone


October 28- School Halloween Party.  6:30 p.m.


October 31- Halloween.  More information to follow.


November 1- All Saints Day Mass.  8:15 a.m.


November 3- Field trip to Junie B. Jones play


November 4- No School.  Teacher Inservice.  











Other Classroom News


   As the weather cools, please make sure that your student’s sweatshirts and outerwear is labeled with their name or initials.  


   This week is Red Ribbon Week.  We will be doing lots of activities about drug, alcohol, and bullying prevention.  Students may dress down in red on Thursday.  


   Picture re-takes will be on Tuesday, October 25 for any student that was absent during the first picture day.  


   We will be having a class Halloween celebration on Monday, October 31.  I will be sending home more information this week.  

















What We Are Learning in Room 202!


Reading – We are starting Unit 4 of Adventures of the Superkids this week!  Students will be introduced to the sounds “er” and “ed” at the end of words.  They learned this week that “ed” can have 3 different sounds at the end of a  word: “ed”, “d”, and “t”.      


Math – Chapter 3 began this week.  Students will be exploring adding in any order, counting on, and adding 3 numbers at a time.  They will be working with numbers 0-20 for this chapter.   


Science- We began Chapter 3 this week by looking at different animals and their characteristics.  Students will be learning about mammals, fish, reptiles, amphibians, and insects.


Writing- Students will begin Unit 3 of writing.  They will be telling a story  and practicing using sequencing words.








Contacting Mrs. McGinn


Feel free to contact me anytime (


E-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:smcginn@stviatorchicago.org" �smcginn@stviatorchicago.org�


Bookmark our class webpage!


http://stephaniescahillgrade1.weebly.com/











Students may dress down in red on Thursday for Red Ribbon


Week!  





Homework


Please check folders and assignment notebooks each night for new information.   


There have been some glitches this year with Superkids. When reading on the Parent Portal is assigned, if you are unable to log on, you may choose a book at home to read instead.














